


A Whole 

School 

Approach





Food for Life.

As a school we endeavour to live out our Christian values and one of these is respect. This encompasses 

respect for each other, our community, country, the world and ourselves.

Food for life shares ideas and ways of contributing to this. We look after our environment, thinking about 

what we eat and how it makes us healthy. How we can grow produce together and cook together. This is 

shared with the church where pupils can prepare a meal and eat together just as Jesus taught us. It builds 

up relationships and our sense of worth if we can do these things as a community.

The child who is more practical benefits from this. The knowledge that they gain is shared in their homes 

with parents and grandparents. Gardening with grandparents is therapeutic and just being together.

As governors, we encourage links to our community. We share plants at home and at school fairs. We 

compete in the annual town pancake race and visit the nearby Church mead Court, a home for the young 

at heart.

We believe that children will grow, like a seed, well-nourished with love, time, and a caring school.

Food for life teaches a wholesome way of life and we fully endorse it. 

Judith Williams

Chair of Governors.



































Pupils from St Mary's 

CE Primary School in 

Hinckley sowing seeds 

in neighbouring St 

Mary's churchyard













A role of 

encouragement







Year 5/6 initial flash 

mob rehearsals.

These were received 

with great excitement.

Just a taster of what’s to 

come! 

Year 1/2

Mixing and kneading 

the bread dough –

what a messy job!

We used scissors to 

snip the herbs and 

sprinkled them on top.

Foundation 

stage 

making 

fruit 

crumble.

Year 5/6

‘Be a soil scientist’.

Investigating 

compost.



Since 2017, we have been on a 

journey of introducing and 

embedding the Food For Life 

programme within St Mary’s.

We have celebrated the successes 

of achieving our Community, Bronze 

and Silver awards.

We are well on our way to 

achieving our Gold award and have 

become a hub school for the area.

We are looking forward to the 

future and what that holds for us in 

an ever-changing world and that we 

continue to educate our children in 

all that is involved in food.

Alison Parry


